
March 16, 2008

RE: Dr. Robert M. Battle, M.D.

To Whom It May Concern:

Please accept this letter as my knowledge of and respect for Dr. '
Battle. I have been a patient of his at his Houston clinic several
times over the last 15-20 years.

He and his staff have always acted in a professional medical
manner in all their dealings with me and treatment of my health
issues. I have been well informed about all tests, treatments, and
medications used during the treatment process. Whenever I had
questions, Dr. Battle willingly spent as much time as needed to
give me full explanations.

I have always appreciated the caring concern and sincere
persistence Dr. Battle displays Ior me and other patients I have
talked to in his office over the years. He is devoted to using his
conventional medical training combined with alternative medical
skills to provide comprehensive care for all his patients.

It is a pleasure to let you know my feel ings about Dr. Robert M.
Battle.

Sincerely,

~~V\~¢\~
Gerald H. Holt, D.D.S.


